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Public Information Meeting 
Presenting Special Report 224, Radon Potential in the Palos 

Verdes Area 
Monday, December 15, 2014 at 6 p.m. 

Peninsula Center Library Community Room 
701 Silver Spur Road, Rolling Hills Estates, CA 90274 

 
 
The California Department of Public Health (CDPH) Indoor Radon Program invites 
interested community members to attend a public information meeting for the 
presentation and discussion of Special Report 224, Radon Potential in the Palos Verdes 
Area, California. The information meeting will be held Monday, December 15, 2014 at 
6pm at the Peninsula Center Library Community Room, 701 Silver Spur Road, Rolling 
Hills Estates, CA 90274. 
 
Radon is a naturally occurring radioactive gas that has been found in homes all over 
California. CDPH, in partnership with the California Geological Survey, conducts radon 
screening surveys which measure radon gas levels in homes throughout the State. 
Special Report 224 presents the findings of the screening survey conducted in the 
Palos Verdes area. The report is available for viewing at Palos Verdes Public Library 
branches and can be downloaded at 
http://www.cdph.ca.gov/HealthInfo/environhealth/Pages/RadoninCalifornia.aspx . 
 
The meeting will include a discussion of the findings in Special Report 224, facts about 
radon gas, and information on testing and fixing radon problems in homes. For 
additional information about the meeting, please call 916-449-5674 or email 
radonprogram@cdph.ca.gov. 
 

For more, visit www.cdph.ca.gov/radon  
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